
Dear all, 

You are cordially invited to attend the opening ceremony of “Macao: A Gateway to the Cultural 
Interaction between China and the West – Guangdong-Hong Kong-Macao Rare Collections 
Exhibition” at 15:30 on 11 October 2018 at the Exhibition Hall on 5th Floor, University of 
Macau Library (E2). 

All are welcome! 

Regards, 
UM Library 

 

 


